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Cahill Sponsors the 2023 Annual Fiver Benefit

Date:  05/22/23

Cahill is proud to sponsor the 2023 Annual Fiver Benefit on Monday, May 22. The event will honor Adam and Yasmin
Clark, and Meyer Dworkin with the Richard Adams Leadership Award and Sherrill Koss posthumously with the 
Thomas and Heather Tucker Visionary Award.

Originally launched as a summer camp program, Fiver has since evolved to meet the needs of the youth they serve. 
Today, they are an award-winning, youth development organization serving approximately five hundred youth 
participants, twelve months a year, for ten years.

To learn more, click here.
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